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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 

 

 

 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 
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Dear Parents and Carers          

 

Following our recent review and audit of parental views, we are moving to the new green t-shirt, with a white 

logo on the front and the house name on the back. 

 

The cost of the green t-shirt will be £8.25 for sizes 4 to 11 and £11.00 for an adult small. You will be able to 

purchase these on ParentPay from September 2022. All new Reception children in September 2022, will be 

expected to purchase the new green t-shirt. 

 

With regards to the old white t-shirt, these will be still available to buy on ParentPay for £6.00 or £8.00 for 

adult small, but there is limited stock available. Please can you check in the notes section on the payment item 

before you make a payment, that there is enough stock left, in the size and colour you require. 

 

We understand that for the foreseeable and also until the old stock is depleted, that the children will wear 

either one of the t-shirts. We estimate it may take at least 12 months for all the children to be in the new 

green PE t-shirts. 

 

We do hope that you like the new t-shirts and find that the colour remains more vibrant and fresh. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 

Headteacher 
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